0 c S RES

Robert Freeman

From:

Sent:	26 February 2014 09:29
To: Subject:	CIL Mailbox comments on draft charging schedule
•	
Dear Robert	
Thank you for consulting this Cou	incil about the draft charging schedule.
I have no comments.	
This is an officer level reply.	
I hope that your consultation is a	success.
Kind regards	
Helen Harding Senior Planning Officer Chiltern District Council hharding@chiltern.gov.uk 01494 732271	
Chiltern District Council and Thames Valley I	Police are working together to tackle crime and anti-social behaviour.
********	*****************
It may contain information whith are not the intended recipient(s	exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). ich is confidential and/or privileged. If you), please note that any form of distribution, ication, or the information in it, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
•	nunication in error, please return it to the nd destroy any copies of it. Thank you.
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.	
********	**************
'Help us to safeguard the environment - Only print this email if absolutely necessary.'	
	Click here to report this email as spam.

1

Helen Harding < HHarding@chiltern.gov.uk >